

May 3, 2011

Mr. Roy Chan 236 E. 46th Street Long Beach, CA 90807

Dear Roy,

On behalf of the UCI Alumni Association, I would like to gratefully acknowledge your purchase of one dinner ticket at \$250 for the 2011 UCI Alumni Association Lauds & Laurels awards program.

Proceeds from Lauds & Laurels benefit the UCI Alumni Association Endowed Scholarship Fund. The association has been awarding scholarships and fellowships from this fund since 1974. Your generous support allows us to provide financial assistance to meritorious UC Irvine students.

Please accept our sincere gratitude for your contribution to this program. Your support is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Jorge E. Ancona **Executive Director**

UCI Alumni Association